

Annual Report 2016–2017

Investing in better health through community partnerships.

In Memory of Tristan

Clayton and Nicole Chadwick, along with daughters Paityn and Kailey, honor the memory of their son and brother Tristan with a meaningful donation of a cuddle cot for Ridge Meadows Hospital. The cuddle cot will allow families to spend extra time with their babies that are lost at birth. We thank them for their generous and thoughtful donation which will help others during their time of grief.

Pictured: Chadwick Family

And The Winner Is...

We are excited to announce our 50/50 Fortune Raffle will be back again this Fall. Last year, the lucky winner took home \$14,110—watch for tickets to go on sale for your chance to win!

The Buzz at Honeyland Canada

We were delighted to join the festivities with Dr. Bee and his team at Honeyland Canada, helping them celebrate 20 years in our community this past December. We were very grateful for their generous donation of \$5,000 to RMHF, working together for a healthy community. We look forward to working with Dr. Bee again in the future.

Pictured: Ron Lin (aka Dr. Bee), Laura Butler (RMHF), and Joanna Lin



Annual Fundraising Event Highlights

2016 Spin-A-Thon

Our 3rd Annual **Spin-A-Thon** was a great success, surpassing our goals and raising over \$5,000 for high priority needs at RMH. Get a team together, come show your support and 'Pedal for the health of it'—join us Saturday April 21, 2018.

2016 Fund Run

Last year marked our 13th Annual Fund Run, proudly presented by Marv Jones Honda, and raised over \$41,000 for health care in your community. Lace up your runners and get ready to run for health care with us next year on Sunday June 3, 2018.

2016 Gala

Proudly presented by Fraser River Pile & Dredge, the Carnival Gala raised over \$250,000 for essential equipment at RMH. 2017 promises to be another fundraising night of elegance at our Annual Gala on October 14, 2017.



Foundation Purchases 2016–2017

RMH Foundation was proud to financially contribute to a variety of health care needs in your community. Thank you for your generosity. We couldn't have done it without you!

Education Grants		\$12,271.77
Grants		\$15,430.31
McKenney Creek Hospice		\$11,420.81
Minor & Patient Comfort		\$49,055.00
Special Projects	2 West Renovation	\$519,378.93
	RMHF Legacy Garden	\$25,000.00

Equipment

Bladder Scanner	2 West	\$18,040.02
Bronchoscope	Respiratory	\$35,000.00
Colonoscope x 2	Ambulatory Care	\$78,273.22
ECG Machine with Cart	Cardiology	\$20,907.52
Fetal Monitor	Maternity	\$29,665.26

Gastroscope	Ambulatory Care	\$33,148.78
Handpiece Drill	Operating Room	\$13,122.51
Hover Jack	Emergency	\$11,000.00
Lift x 3	Baillie House	\$38,799.00
Mobile IV Medical Cart x 2	Ambulatory Care	\$4,200.00
Pneumatic Tourniquet x 2	Operating Room	\$31,224.41
Portable Ultrasound	Emergency	\$62,553.00
Therarest Mattress x 16	Baillie House	\$4,826.96
Video Surgical Unit	Operating Room	\$77,052.33
Vital Signs Monitor with Cuffs	Maternity	\$7,732.78
Wireless Detector Unit	Medical Imaging	\$59,546.13

Total Purchases

\$1.157.648.74

Complete audited financial statements are available from the RMH Foundation office upon request

Message from the Chair

As chair of Ridge Meadows Hospital Foundation Board of Directors, it continues to be a privilege for me to be a part of an organization that has such a remarkable influence on health care in Maple Ridge and Pitt Meadows. I am pleased to tell you about the difference your donations have made over the past year, and I am looking forward to what we will be able to accomplish together in the year ahead.

Ridge Meadows Hospital (RMH) strives to provide the best standard of care in all aspects of health care. From prevention, to diagnosis, to treatment, your wellbeing is their top priority. Our talented health care teams rely on the Foundation's and your support to put the most up to date essential tools in their hands and essential equipment in their departments, in order to continue to provide the best care possible.

Last year was a staggering success; to mention a few wins like the 2 West renovations now being complete, and a hardworking crew of volunteers running a weekly Meat Draw every Saturday at Fox's Reach Pub & Grill that raised over \$15,000 this past year.

And we are already moving in the right direction to make this year even more successful, including a new Cruise Raffle and Golf Tournament, raising funds for surgical care and youth mental health. But we continue to need your help. The support of people like you, people who rely on RMH to keep our community healthy and strong, is vitally important. We cannot move forward without you. Please send your gift today.

With sincere gratitude,

Ron Antalek Board Chair, Ridge Meadows Hospital Foundation

What does it mean to 'Leave a Legacy'?

A legacy gift to the Ridge Meadows Hospital Foundation helps to ensure your community health care providers have the necessary tools that they need to continue to provide excellence in health care. There are many ways you can leave a legacy, and some examples include:

- Leave a gift in your will for the charities that have made a difference in your life.
- Leave a specific dollar amount or a percentage of the assets in your will.
- Consider using assets for your charitable gift. These could include items such as cash, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, term deposits, real estate or insurance policies.
- Also, a charity can be named as your beneficiary for RRSP, RRIF or pension plans.

If you would like to discuss how you can make a difference by leaving a legacy, please call Ridge Meadows Hospital Foundation at 604.463.1822.



RMHF Board of Directors 2016-2017

Ron Antalek Chair, Sherri Robinson Vice Chair, Ken Bulthuis Treasurer, Helen Trudeau, Secretary Sayed Atthari, Jeremy Bekar, Trevor Connor, Brenda Garcia, Paul Gurm, Dr. Amyeen Hassanali Nathan Logue, Dr. Cilliers Marais, Jim Maroney, Dr. Biju Mathew, Anita Perler, Lisa Prophet, Deb Walters